June 10, 2018

Matthew Ahearn
822 East LLa Rua St
Pensacola, FL. 32501

Re: Rejection of Zoning Amendment in OEHC-1.

Dear Council Members,

This letter is in response to the above referenced item. I am a home owner in the neighborhood
who is Strongly Oppossed to the above item and the proposed change in the Ordinance.

In the future we ask that you and the Council remain diligent in your enforcement of our current
Ordinances, and in protecting the unique quality of life that we feel this neighborhood offers our
families.

Respectfully,

Matthew Ahearn
mahearn@ahearnconstruction.com
504-416-0735 (cell)



